
 
 

April 23, 2021 

 
Dear Chairman DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves,                    
 
I am requesting funding for the city of Brighton’s Bridge Street and I-76 improvement project in 
surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the city of Brighton and the project will be located at the 
Bridge Street and I-76 Interchange in Brighton, Colorado. 

 

The funding is designated for the construction of an interchange that will include modifying the 
bridge, building on and off ramps, constructing a round-about and adding traffic controls and 

safety enhancements. This project will maintain statewide transportation connections, 

accommodate growth in personal motor vehicle and freight travel, reduce motor vehicle crash 

rates, and improve travel reliability and improve mobility for private and commercial vehicles. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
        

 

         Sincerely,  

 

_______________________ 

JASON CROW 

Member of Congress 
 


